
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls to support Mr. Al-Sudani’s Government, wait to
implement its program

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with sheiks and elders of Bani

Tameem tribe in the guest place of Sheik Ali Al Shatnan Al-Tameemi the Sheik of Bani Tameem

tribe in Karbala on 14/12/2022. His Eminence talked to the sheiks and elders, recalling them to

support The Government of Mr. Al-Sudani on the political, social, and popular levels. His

Eminence stated that Mr. Al-Sudani’s government possesses the opportunity for success that can

change the nature of the services provided to citizens and provide employment opportunities

because of the seriousness we see in this direction. H.E. indicated the Government's strengths,

including the career progression of Mr. Al-Sudani, which made him familiar with many problems

and mechanisms to address them.


